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I am pleased to announce that I will be hosting a FREE Skin Cancer Screening in partnership with South Nassau

Communities Hospital on Friday, July 10th, on the Long Beach Boardwalk, National Blvd Entrance from 1-4pm. 

Doctors from South Nassau Communities Hospital will be on hand to screen for skin cancer

as well as provide tips on how best to protect yourself from the sun. For directions to the

event, please click HERE.

There is no charge to participate in this event and no appointments are necessary. If you have a

friend or know someone who would benefit from this program, please feel free to pass this

http://maps.google.com/maps/ms?msid=205298280417220348730.0004a7e505f54ecdc184d&msa=0&ie=UTF8&ll=40.584903,-73.666849&spn=0.003288,0.004823&z=18&iwloc=0004a7e50a06926330fc3


information along to them.

For more information, or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my

district office at (516) 766-8383. 


